
St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

 

 

‘Walking in the footsteps of Jesus, loving and serving together’ 

 

Dear Parents and children, 

As we find ourselves at the start of our home learning, I wanted to wish you all 

well and I hope and pray that you are all safe and sound. Even though we are 

not all together as a community at school, we are all part of the St Joseph’s 

family in our hearts and minds.  

I have been staying in contact with all the teachers and staff and we would all 

like to thank you for all the positive messages and support with your children’s 

continued learning. It has brought a smile to my face hearing about the 

children’s photos of their learning experiences at home. Please remember that 

helping your child with their learning during an extended period of time away 

from school will only have a positive impact for their future.  

We absolutely understand that home learning needs to fit around the family 

life and everyone will approach this in their own way.  

I know that the teachers have been giving out Dojo points, keep up these great 

achievements everyone! 

I am as always, so proud of you ALL and I look forward to hearing from the 

teachers through the coming days and weeks.  

Stay safe and well and keep in touch 

Mrs S Woods 

 


